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April 2025 Newsletter 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a wonderful Easter Break.  
Term starts again on Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 
    

Welcome to our new children who recently started in Teddies Eve, Harry and Oscar - we hope you settle in 
quickly and enjoy pre-school life. We also have Poppy, Bethany and Ava who are moving up to Rainbows class, 
we hope their transition to the bigger class is smooth and they settle in quickly. 

 
 

Sponsored Tub Fill 
 

Thank you to everyone who joined in with our 
Sponsored Tub Fill. We raised an amazing £465.40. 
James in Rainbows and Hudson in Teddies were our 
winners. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunhats & Suncream 
 

As we hope the weather will start to improve, there 
is a need for us to protect the children from the sun. 
 

We request that suncream be applied to ALL children 
prior to them arriving at school. 
 

Children attending all day will have lotion applied 
ready for the afternoon session as per your signed 
permission on the Child Profile. 
 

The updated Sun Policy will be on display in the foyer 
as this gives parents/carers a guideline as to what 
clothing is suitable for children to wear during the 
sunnier weather. 
 
 

Sunhats – we have legionnaire hats which protect 
the children’s necks. 
 
Please do not bring in the child’s own sunhat. 
 

 
 
 

NEW PRE-SCHOOL TIMES 
 

Please may we remind you that when we return after 
Easter (April 22nd), our change of hours come into 
effect . 
 
Morning Session : 9am – 12.00pm. 
Full Day Session : 9am – 3.30pm 
Afternoon Session : 1pm – 3.30pm 
 
Breakfast & Twilight continue with the same charges 
 
Early drop-off at 8:45am (£2.50 charge) – Book a term in 
advance. 
 
Late pick-up 3.45pm (charge of £2.50) - Book a term 
in advance. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
The recent Coffee Morning raised an amazing £45 
for the pre-school. 
 
A Spring Social is being organised for Saturday April 
26th (details of this event are on display in the foyer 
and a copy is also attached. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

April 22nd                      Term 5 begins. 
May 5th   Bank Holiday Monday 
May 23rd                        Break up for May holiday. 
June 2nd   Term 6 Starts 
 

 

 

 

Wednesday April 16th is the day that you should 
hear about what Primary School has been allocated 
to your child.  We hope you all are offered your first 
choice.  Please inform your keyperson of the school 

your child has been offered so we can start to 
support your child with their  transition 

 

FUNDRAISING 

w/c 22nd April – A               w/c 28th  April – B 


